
 

 

 
 
March 16, 2015 

 VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2015-0006 

Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 

It has just been brought to our attention that on March 6, 2015 when we filed our 
submission with respect to the above-noted proceeding we inadvertently failed to 
include a claim for costs in our submission. VECC would ask that our submission 
be amended to include such a claim for reasonable costs associated with this 
submission.  
 
We apologize for our omission.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc: OEB - Chris Cincar -  Chris.Cincar@ontarioenergyboard.ca  
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